

Weekly Bulletin
St. Aloysius and St. Columban Bulletin
The Ascension of the Lord

May 28/29, 2022

Reading I Acts 1.1-11

Responsorial Psalm: God has gone up with a shout, the Lord with the sound of

a trumpet.

Reading II Ephesians 1.17-23 Gospel Luke 24.44-53

ST. ALOYSIUS COLLECTION

May 22: \$615.00

SPECIAL COLLECTION: May 22: Papal Charities: \$42

MASS Intentions:

Fri. May 27	9:00 a.m.	For all parishioners
Sat. May 28	4:30 p.m.	(St. Columban) For Micki Burns by
		The Maisonneuve Family
Sun. May 29	11:00 a.m.	(St. Aloysius) For Jean-Claude Trudel by
		The Gatineau Friendship Club
Wed. June 1	9:00 a.m.	For deceased members of the Bourdeau Family
		By Gord & Louise MacMillan
Fri. June 3	9:00 a.m.	For all parishioners
Sat. June 4	11:00 a.m.	Funeral for Louise Lortie
	4:30 p.m.	(St. Columban) For Nora & Basil Foley by
		Margaret & Gary Burns and Family
Sun. June 5	11:00 a.m.	(St. Aloysius) For Donna Whitworth by Gatineau
		Friendship Club
		For Daine Price by Rob Price

For Daine Price by Bob Price

For Lorne Morey by Barbara Morey

The Sacrament of Confession is available fifteen minutes before all Sunday masses at St. Aloysius. This sacrament is an important part of our continual preparation for the eternal kingdom.

FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH

Please pray for the sick of our Parish: Harold Kehoe, Atreyu Harvey, Adeline Gendron, Diane Morey, John Harney and Pierre Lachapelle.

Reflections from an Indigenous Catholic on Evangelization - Hon. Graydon Nicholas

As we support our Church's efforts towards truth and reconciliation with Canada's Indigenous peoples, you are most welcome to join Concerned Lay Catholics at their upcoming Spring Keynote which will feature a presentation by Graydon Nicholas, CM, O.N.B, LL.D. Graydon Nicholas, a member of the Order of Canada, served as the appointed 30th Lieutenant Governor of New Brunswick (2009-2014). He is the first Indigenous person to hold the office, the first to be appointed as a provincial court judge (in 1991), and the first in Atlantic Canada to obtain a law degree. Graydon is also a devout Catholic, a member of the Our Lady of Guadalupe Circle and a founder of the Indigenous Catholic Research Fellowship. *Reflections* from an Indigenous Catholic on Evangelization will take place on Saturday May 28 from 2-4 p.m. As we approach one year since the disclosure of the unmarked graves at Kamloops, we encourage everyone to listen, participate and learn. The by Zoom. presentation will take place To register, please https://concernedlaycatholics.ca/upcoming-events/spring-keynote-by-the-hongraydon-nicholas-cm-onb-lld (Please note: the presentation will NOT be available for viewing later.)

<u>ONLINE EVENT - REFLECTION ON SCRIPTURE – Food for Eternal Life</u>

Our Monday night 7:00-8:00 p.m. zoom meetings for **Reflection on Scripture** has resumed. All are most welcomed to join in when you can; simply go to www.staloysius-stcolumban.com/news-events to register and the link will be sent to you (register again even if you registered last term). It is really an opportunity and a privilege as a group to truly listen to what God is saying to us, enriching each other with our insights and then letting that seed germinate within us during the week, a week spent attentive to God's voice. So register now before you forget.

BIRTHDAYS AND WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES FOR MAY

John O'Farrell – 28th
Paul Paiement Jr. – 28th
Nora Prud'homme – 28th
Margaret and Gary Burns – 30th



JUNE BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

JoAnne Lambert 20th

Paulette & Ron Pearce – 24th

QUILT RAFFLE



This beautiful Queen-sized (87x107) quilt in a "Framed Log Cabin "pattern and made by the Ladies of the St. Al's Sewing Group is ready to be raffled.

The quilt will be displayed at the back of the church and tickets will be made available there as well. Since we are still in the throes of the pandemic, we are being very cautious regarding the selling of tickets. We would suggest that, if you are interested

in buying tickets, you take the ticket books home, complete them there and on your next visit to St. Al's, return the completed ticket stubs and payment. There will be a bowl placed at the back of the church for this purpose.

If anyone is interested in taking extra books to sell to family and friends - please do so. We would very much appreciate your help in

selling the tickets as a portion of the sales will be donated to our parish.

If you are in need of more tickets please contact Carol in the church office.

Tickets are sold for:

\$5.00 for a full book (6) or \$1.00 for a single ticket

The draw for this beautiful quilt will be held at a later date.

GOOD LUCK TO ALL!



GOLFERS, MARK YOUR CALENDARS



The 10th edition of the Archbishop of Gatineau's Golf Open will be held on September 9 at Kingsway Park Golf Club. For Archbishop Durocher, who is also celebrating his 25th anniversary as a bishop this year, this will be an opportunity to thank everyone who participated in the tournament so that he can support the mission of community organizations in

the region. So, you are invited to form your team, the registration period will begin in the next few weeks. Thank you!